
Jack & Joy Loveday                                  
Baptist Missionaries Serving in Spain 
 
Dear Pastor & Church,                                                       
May & June,  2004 
 
Missions on the Mission Field. 
The Iglesia Bautista Biblica gave $12,720 to Missions during the last year 
through the Faith Promise Plan.  One of our missionaries, Juan and Maria 
Esther Alvarez (mexican missionaries serving in the Basque region of Spain), 
preached our Missions Conference in April. A group of 7 ladies have met the 
past 3 Sunday afternoons, due to decisions made during the Conference, for a 
class on soul winning!  
 
Mother-daughter banquet. 
Joy challenged the mothers in our congregation to make this a truly evangelistic effort. 
Their efforts brought 36 mothers and daughters to our meeting!  We had 6 first time 
visitors and a total of 12 unsaved mothers and daughters.  We are still seeing fruit from 
this meeting.  One of the visiting mothers, Bogusha, wants to send her daughter to 
Children's camp.  Another visiting mom, Lidy, has been coming to church faithfully ever 
since.  God has given Joy wonderful opportunities to do some follow-up with Lidy and 
her mother, Coralia, on several occasions.  Praise the Lord for Marilyn, Gina, Romelia 
and others, who are working hard and witnessing faithfully to win their friends to Christ. 
This is precious to our hearts and something we have longed to see for many years!  
 
Prayer Request: 
Abraham & Miriam - Abraham attended our services for 6 months, but has now returned 
to his home in Chile.  Pray for their salvation. Daniel - (age 10) is the grandson of 
Mercedes.  He has begun a Children's Bible Course at home.  Pray that his grandmother 
might to see him saved soon. Miguel & Jose - Miguel (husband and father), and Jose 
(single man), have finished another year of studies in the Bible Institute.  Pray for God's 
guidance in their lives.  They will be serving in the church while we take a 3 month 
furlough in the Fall. Summer Camps:  As always, we covet your prayers for the 5 weeks  
of camps this summer.  It is truly a blessing and an encouragement to our hearts to watch 
God's hand at work in our midst.  Thank you for your part in giving and praying for the 
salvation of souls in Madrid.   
  
Pray for.....Eric and Amanda..... trip to Ethiopia. 
 
In His Service,  
Jack, Joy and Sandy Loveday   


